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Question 

 

Will the Minister provide States Members with an outline of the review of the minimum wage as proposed 

in this year’s Government Plan? 

 

 

 

Answer 

 

I will shortly be publishing the terms of the review of the minimum wage-setting process in Jersey. Once it 

is published, States Members will have an opportunity to contribute to the consultation exercise included 

in the review. 


